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Dear brothers and sisters, 

 

Today, our beloved sister and member of our Belvedere community, Debby Grodner passed to the spirit 

world. Due to the sudden passing, we are in the process of figuring out the details of the Seonghwa 

Ceremony. We will notify the community as soon as we find out. 

 

In the meantime, we ask sincerely for everyone to pray for our sister Debby's peaceful transition to the 

spirit world, and for their beloved family during this crucial time. 

 

We have organized a prayer cycle schedule for Debby starting from 10PM tonight until the day of the 

Seonghwa. Please enter your name into the time slot to fill in the prayer cycle for our sister Debby. 

 

Let us offer our utmost love and care for the Grodner family. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Kone 

 

 
 


